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Please, no more stuff on the sidewalks to make it 

difficult and dangerous for pedestrians. The city 

now lets bicyclists and scooter riders here to nearly 

flatten those of us who choose to go around town 

on foot. These sandwich boards take up space that 

is really meant for pedestrian traffic. I can find no 

data to show sandwich boards increase revenues as 

an effective marketing tool. Commercial properties 

have windows to place signs in to entice customers 

into the business. They can choose to use that or 

some other advertising mechanism. My choice as a 

pedestrian is to jump over a sign, halt my walk in 

waiting for other traffic to pass and go around, 

walk in the street or on the boulevard, or otherwise 

have to get out of the way. Sidewalks are 

constructed with my tax money in order for me to 

navigate this city. Businesses have other, more 

effective means to advertise. Don't remove 

pedestrian space. We are already weary of the 

bikes, scooters and double-wide strollers running 

into us.  
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